National Pharmaceutical Pricing Authority

Registration of manufacturers under the integrated Pharrmaceutical
Database Management System {IPDMS) for online filing of returns in

Form-l, Il and V under DPCO, 2013

While the registration process under IFPDMS is on. all the major
Pharma Industry Associations have sought extension of time beyond the
stipulated date of 30.10.02014. After due consideration, it has been decided
o extend the date of registration for one month e upto 30112014
Accordingly, all the manufacturers are requested to register themselves with~
IPDMS for online filing of returns in Form II, Form 1l and Form W under DPCO
2013 as per the initial notice placed on NPPA's website on 18.09.2014. As it
would facilitate smooth and effective implementation of the various provisions
of DPCO. 2013, all the manufacturers are required to ensure compliance of

the same.
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